25/01/2024, 15:48

BS-X01542-9454190304 /579 EAST STREET - Code, Permit & Special Assessment
Request

From: Berent, Ashley <Ashley.Berent@MiddletownCT.Gov>
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:48 PM

info@middlesexchamber.com; Lisitano, Dean
<Dean.Lisitano@MiddletownCT.Gov>; DeMaio, Richard <Richard.DeMaio@MiddletownCT.Gov>

Subject: RE: BS-X01542-9454190304 /579 EAST STREET - Code, Permit & Special Assessment Request

You don't often get email from ashley.berent@middletownct.gov. Learn why this is important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon,

There are no open permits at this location. They have two permits that were never fully inspection/closed by our
department but they are over 9 years old so they are automatically closed due to Public Act 17-176.

Thanks,

Chief Records Technician
Building Dept. City of Middletown
(P) 860-638-4870 (F) 860-638-1970






